
WEEKLY UPDATE

Dates for the diary 
Monday September 30th - Day off
Wednesday October 9th - School closed for
staff Maths curriculum training 

04/09/24
Next week...
Swimming started for 5th and 6th class today
in Meadowbrook. 

GAA, run by Ballinteer St. John’s, will start for
2nd and 3rd class on Monday. Please being a
mouth guard to school on Monday. 

Cycle Safety starts for 5th class on Monday. 

Staffing update
As you know recruitment has been a challenge
this year. We were unable to fill one temporary
position in August. Mary Griffin and Carol
Norton will be subbing in a support teacher role
for the next while. Thank you to them both. I will
keep you updated on the situation as it
progresses. 

Thank you 
Thank you to Andrew in Homebase for
donating 10 pairs of gardening gloves
to the school. 

le dea ghuí - Anna Acting Principal

No runners, No PE!
A reminder that children must wear runners
on PE days. Children wearing unsuitable
footwear won’t be able to participate for
safety reasons. The teachers will notify
parents/guardians of PE days once the
timetables have been finalised. 

Positive Behaviour week 
Next week, there will be a focus on positive
behaviour and communication throughout the
school. The staff have lots of activities planned
to support and encourage this. We ask you to
speak to your child about the importance of
being respectful, kind and treating others fairly.
Our Friday assembly next week will focus on this
where we will highlight good examples of
positive behaviour. On Thursday the children will
bring home the Happy School Rules. We ask
that you have a chat with your child/ren about
our Happy School Rules. 

Hand Towels - Junior Infants
We are asking you to supply your child with a
small face cloth each week which they will use
to dry their hands. The towel
should be stored in a zip lock bag. It will be
kept in school and sent home at the end of the
week.

4th Class: All Different, All Equal 

How to help your child regulate after school
- helpful ideas in the attachments.


